Office of the Principal, PG Govt. College for Girls, Sector-42, Chandigarh
Press Note on National Seminar on Sustainable Development Goals-2030

Post Graduate Government College for Girls, Sector-42, Chandigarh hosted a National
Seminar on Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) 2030. The Seminar was organized
by the NEON Science Club in collaboration with the Personality Development Cell of the
college and was sponsored by the Department of Science, Technology, and Renewable

Energy, Chandigarh.

The seminar focused on the theme "Waste to Wealth: A Social Entrepreneurship Model,"
aiming to explore innovative approaches to sustainable development through social
entrepreneurship. The event was attended by faculty members and students, fostering a

collaborative environment for knowledge exchange.

Resource person Prof. Ramanjit Kaur Johal a distinguished academic from the
Department of Public Administration, Panjab University, shared insights on “ Youth and
SDG’s: Small Action, Sustainable Outcome™. She encouraged all to initiate small studies
in groups and try engaging in finding meaningful data regarding the 17 SDG’s as small

steps towards improvement.

Dr. Arun Bansal, an acclaimed environmentalist, administrator, and senior programmer at
Panjab University, discussed strategies for converting waste materials into valuable
resources, highlighting successful case studies and potential opportunities for social

enterprises.

Convener, Prof. (Dr.) Deepika Kansal shared that the seminar successfully provided a
platform for knowledge exchange on sustainable development and social
entrepreneurship. It emphasized the importance of innovative solutions in addressing
environmental challenges and encouraged participants to explore entrepreneurial avenues

for promoting sustainability.

Principal Prof. Binu Dogra lauded the efforts of the organizing societies and extended

gratitude to the Department of Science, Technology & Renewable Energy, Chandigarh
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Administration, for their collaboration and support.






